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Campus Progress Report No. |67 - Refersnces Instal lation gfrAddl*iwn&i Fuel
S Qi I Tank ‘

The Tnstallation of our additionsl stean generator at one time Included an
alfernate which would have provided an addlitional fuel storage tank. This alternate
wag dropped when additlonal heat generator contract was consummeted because of
tnsuftlictent funds. This left the Unlverslty In o somewhat vuinerable positlon, pare
ticularly with the threat of fuel oll shortages which have besen widely predicted
for the forthcoming vear,

Owing 1o The emergency nature of the problem, we succeeded In galning the
support of the Constructlion Fund to do the Installation of an additional fuel storage
tank, a8 a supplemental contract, Blds were opened today for this contract, Four
bidders responded and the low bidder was Farrell Heating and Plumbing Company, at
$44,900. Although this sum was sllightly more than the allocated amount, the Fund
has indlicated that the additional amount of money requlired would be made amallable
because of the emergency nature of the project. Therefore, work should start soon
with the Farrell Plumbing and Heatling Company and ls gcheduled to be completed by
the end of January.

1 completed on time, the additional fuel storage Tank will serve a very
useful purpose for the last half of the winter, as i1 will extend our operating sup=
plies by a two to four day perlod, depending upon climatic conditions at the time,
and this amount of time could be very crucial férfuel oll deliveries become critical,
as they did last winter. Thug, the Installation of This tank becomes a very serious
problem and will constltute a great asset once completed. The Tank will hold
100,000 gallons,
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